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Q. Have there been any changes or updates to the load forecast since the filing of the 1 

Application on February 22, 2016? 2 

 3 

 4 

A. Hydro has not officially changed or updated its system peak demand forecasts since 5 

the filing of the Application on February 22, 2016. 6 

 7 

 Please note that Hydro has received load forecast updates from both 8 

Newfoundland Power and Vale since the filing of the Application on February 22, 9 

2016. A review of the impact of these updated customer load forecasts on the P50 10 

and P90 peak load forecasts for the Island Interconnected and Avalon Peninsula 11 

systems would be less than 3 megawatts for the winter periods indicated in Table 1 12 

on page 4 of the application.  13 


